Message From the President, Sally Lubinski

You know my company just finished a wellness assessment. We looked at different ideas and suggestion to benefit our health. We all wrote down the suggestions the wellness people provided and they asked us for our suggestions to make this program more successful. This whole process, benefits, suggestions, successful; made me think and remembered a message in one of our newsletter. The message was written by our president, Don Adams. After thinking for a while I thought what better message to reiterate to our members at this time as a lot of our chapters end their meetings for the year and start looking forward to planning what they can do to improve next year. So, as much as I would like to take credit for this message I cannot, the credit belongs to Don Adams (thanks Don).

Sincerely Sally Lubinski

Dear Members,

All organizations are set up to benefit others. Delta Nu Alpha is a benefit to our members, students and the industry as a whole. In order to provide maximum benefits to all, the needs of those who receive the benefits must be known. Please consider us (your board and administrator) as the Delta Nu Alpha suggestion box. Let us know how we can help. What do you and other members need or want to help make your experience and benefit better? We are here to

serve, so let us know.

We are working hard to provide benefits, bring new programs and technology. I know we are in the summer, off season, but the needs of those we help are still there. Please keep the Delta Nu Alpha goals and benefits in mind throughout the summer and beyond. Also let us know how we can help.

Don Adams

Table of Contents

Page 2 - Chapter News

Award Nominations

Page 3 - TEC Save the Date

Networking

Page 4 - Western Kentucky Golf Outing

Page 5 - Delta Nu Alpha International Board & Foundation Trustees

Chapter News

Chicago Chapter

The Chicago Chapter's scholarship fund raiser will be held Thursday, September, 13 at Glendale Lakes Golf Club in Glendale Heights, IL. The cost is \$99.00 per person and includes lunch and an all you can eat rib dinner. For more information contact Don Adams at dadams 9021@comcast.net.

Transportation Person of the Year & Maxwell Powel Award

Do you know someone who is an outstanding Transportation professional? We are now accepting nominations for the 2012 Transportation Person of the Year and Maxwell Powel awards. You can download an application at www.deltanualpha.org (left column). Applications are due by September 1. Completed applications can be emailed to admin@deltanualpha.org.

Thank you!

As we reflect on Memorial Day, Delta Nu Alpha would like to thank all of our military personnel across this great nation. We appreciate all you do for our country! God Bless!

Meeting Opportunities

Below is a chapter president list. If you are interested in attending a meeting in these areas you can contact the local president for more information.

Bowling Green Chapter - Clint Laird claird@topuraaf.com phone 270-792-4822

Chapter 750 at Large - David Riggs jasona0327@earthlink.net

Chicago Chapter 253 - Don Adams dadams 9021@comcast.net

Louisville, KY Derbytown Chapter 112 - Lori A Kelsey Lori.Kelsey@ky.gov phone 502-266-6084

Milwaukee Chapter 317 - Steve Rose srose@hubgroup.com

Nashville Volunteer Chapter 135 - Jim Hall jim@nwfll.com

South Florida Chapter 53 - Jim Glover Fortjimfl@aol.com

Western Michigan Chapter 335 - Todd Olson vp@vansdelivery.com phone 616-365-3200

2012 TEC - Save the Date!

This year's TEC will be held in Nashville, TN on November 8-10, 2012 at the Downtown Sheraton Hotel. Rooms will be \$149 a night. Registration will be \$150 with an October 7 deadline. More details and registration form to come.

Schedule of Events:

- Thursday late afternoon/evening Delta Nu Alpha tour and pizza party
- Friday morning Sessions with NASTC
- Friday lunch Delta Nu Alpha awards presentation
- Friday afternoon Delta Nu Alpha sessions and speakers
- Friday night NASTC Expo Show/Networking Event
- Saturday morning Session from 8:30 10:00 AM

Networking

By Don Adams, Past President and Current Vice President

Much has been said about the value of networking in recent years. In days gone by it was just "its not what you know, but who you know". The truth of the matter is, that networking should never be ignored or underappreciated as one of the most important activities a business person should participate in. You will notice, I said "activities" and "participate". Networking is an focused action with desired results. Effective business networking is the linking together of individuals who, through trust and relationship building, become walking, talking advertisements for one another.

Delta Nu Alpha, besides offering excellent continuing educational opportunities is a great place to network, and also a place to hone your networking skills. The reason for that is, that our fraternity is a full of friendly and helpful, like minded members with similar goals. Some networking events can almost seem like a competition, where everyone in the room is competing for the most networking opportunities. At Delta Nu Alpha, everyone is willing to help, we are all on the same team and if anyone is uncomfortable when speaking to people they don't know, they can relax as it is a safe environment. Delta Nu Alpha leaders and fellow members can help advance your career or life in many ways.

I am a walking example of Delta Nu Alpha's value for networking and meeting people. Beside the fact I have met hundreds of quality people I would have never met without Delta Nu Alpha, I secured my last two jobs, directly as a result of networking though Delta Nu Alpha. My success is not unique. We often discuss the value of Delta Nu Alpha membership for education, belonging, providing scholarship opportunities to hundreds of students, but believe me, the VALUE of Delta Nu Alpha, and networking should never be underestimated.

Western Kentucky Chapter Holds Scholarship Fund Raiser

On May 10, 2012 we held our annual scholarship fund raiser. This golf outing was held at Kenny Perry's Country Creek Golf Course in Franklin, KY. There were 20 teams that participated in our outing. The weather was perfect as requested and all had a great time. We raised \$1,846 for our annual scholarship fund. During this event, Delta Nu Alpha awarded two \$250.00 scholarships to Karen Dinwiddie and Austin Smock for the upcoming fall semester. Special thanks goes out to Alf McDougal for again being the main chief this year cooking all the great food for the participants. And also to JD Powell how set a record on "Split the Pot" even after an early "closest to the hole" shot fell within 12" of the hole.





Alf - Delta Nu Alpha Master Chef & Kenny & Kenny Shoemake, of Camping World



Gentlemen Prepare to Golf



JD Powell Master at Split the Pot

Delta Nu Alpha International Board

President - Sally Lubinski

Rite Hite (414) 355-2600 slubinski@ritehite.com

Vice President- Don Adams

Conway Truckload (847) 287-2268 dadams9021@comcast.net

Director - Jim Hall

Nationwide Marketing (615) 338-0872 jim@nwfll.com

Director - Christopher Burns

christopher.burns@electrolux.com

Director – Hank Seaton

Seaton & Husk (703) 573-0700 heseaton@aol.com

Director - Dr. John Taylor

Wayne State University 5201 Cass Avenue, Rm 315 Detroit, MI 48202 taylorjohn@wayne.edu

Director - Jeff Wilmarth

Silver Arrow Express (800) 397-4892 silverarrow@comcast.net

Delta Nu Alpha Information

Delta Nu Alpha Administrator - Laura

Phone: 414-764-3063 admin@deltanualpha.org

Reminder on Member Contact Data -

Many of you have moved, changed jobs, changed email addresses, or maybe all three - forward updated information to admin@deltanualpha.org.

Delta Nu Alpha Foundation Trustees

Chair - Clifford Smith (623) 414-1194 cliffsmith49@gmail.com

Vice Chair - Jeff Wilmarth Liaison to the Fraternity President Silver Arrow Express 901 22nd Street Rockford, IL 61108 (815) 397-4892 Ext. 223 silverarrow@insightbb.com

Secretary - Treasurer - Gary Nichols Director of International Sales US Xpress 3327 S. Highland Joplin, MO 64804 gnichols01@cableone.net

Trustee - Tom Bock Vice President - Sales Oil Purification Systems, Inc. 4123 Apple Blossom Road Lutz, FL 33558 bocko@mindspring.com

Trustee - Bill Lavier General Manager Retired/Tyme-It Transportation, Inc. 130 Heady Avenue Louisville, KY 40297 (800) 456-4090 williamhlavier@tymeit.com

Trustee - Jim Hall
Liaison from the Fraternity to the Foundation
Nation Wide Marketing
PO Box 2416
Hendersonville, TN 37077
(615) 822-2120
jim@nwsse.com

Trustee - Carol Hackett
Anna's Children's Boutique
6901 Lenox Village Drive, Suite #101
Nashville, TN 37211
(615) 554-0142
carolh24@msn.com